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The new Insolvency Practice Direction 2016 has finally been given approval by the Lord Chancellor
and came into force yesterday (25 April) bringing with it changes to reflect the new Insolvency Rules
2016 and recent changes to the CPR. The new practice direction replaces that of 2014 with
immediate effect.  Key changes include:

1. clarity on the various routes to appeal in insolvency matters;
2. changes to how bankruptcy petitions can be served where personal service is not practicable;
3. provisions regarding e-filing in light of the current e-filing pilot scheme; and
4. new guidance on unfair prejudice petitions.

A link to the Practice Direction is available to read here.

© Copyright 2025 Squire Patton Boggs (US) LLP 

National Law Review, Volume VIII, Number 116

Source URL:https://natlawreview.com/article/insolvency-practice-direction-2016-now-force 

Page 1 of 1

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

                               1 / 1

https://natlawreview.com
https://www.judiciary.gov.uk/publications/new-insolvency-proceedings-practice-direction-approval-and-signature-by-the-lord-chancellor/
https://natlawreview.com/article/insolvency-practice-direction-2016-now-force
http://www.tcpdf.org

